
Dear Ted Williams, 

 

I urge you to back off on your rush to implement the Phase 3 

proposal. I believe you should be examining the failures of 

enforcement of the existing regulations -- you could listen to 

your own sheriff, for example. I voted for you in the past, but 

apparently this was a mistake. 

 

I am witnessing alarming development here where I live. 

Bulldozers clanking away by day, blinding light pollution by 

night. I don't think the county has any idea of the scope of the 

problems increased cannabis cultivation is bringing. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Paul Putter 
 


